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17th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Civic Award 2022 

Your Year 6 child has expressed an interest and has been working towards their Civic 

Award.  

I will be meeting with the Year 6’s at lunchtime on Wednesday 9th March. Please can you 

ensure that they bring in their files with their evidence of what they have achieved so far.  

As a reminder, they have to complete and evidence 5 sections in order to achieve the award: 

• ACTIVE CITIZENSHIP IN MY SCHOOL COMMUNITY 

• ACTIVE CITIZENSHIP IN MY HOME COMMUNITY 

• MY HOBBIES 

• MY RESIDENTIAL EXPERIENCE AND OUTDOOR CHALLENGE 

•  MY CHOSEN CAUSE OR CHARITY 

 

For your information I have also attached a: 

• Checklist – to see what is left to achieve 

• Assessment day advice - last year Rev Gareth kindly came in and met the children 

to talk through their assessment.  

• Parent letter  

• Civic Award overview  

This year as COVID restrictions lift, there will be a presentation evening on 

Wednesday 6rd July at St Cuthbert Mayne School, Torquay for all students who have 

completed the award. These will be held in two sessions: 4:30-5:30 and 6:30-7:30. As in 

previous years, the earlier slot will generally be reserved for geographically closer schools 

and the later slot will be for those who have further to travel. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact Mrs Webber or visit the website 

https://www.torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/ 

http://torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/files/d1.pdf
http://torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/files/d2.pdf
http://torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/files/d3.pdf
http://torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/files/d4.pdf
http://torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/files/d5.pdf
https://www.torbayanddevoncivicaward.co.uk/


 

 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting your child in working towards their Civic Award. I am sure you will 

agree we will all be so immensely proud of them at the presentation evening.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Babbage 

Mrs Babbage 

Templar Class Teacher 


